
Monaco Elementary School 

School Board Communication 
December 2013 

 

WOW!! What a start to December!! Ice everywhere! 

MES Choir performed for parents and friends on the evening of the 3rd. The production, 

Lights, Camera, Christmas, was quite a success! They are traveling to Stone Briar Mall in 

Frisco to perform for the holiday shoppers and then some fun time at GattiTown all to take 

place on the 17th. Encore performance of their production will be performed for the 

pleasure of our student body and staff on the morning of the 19th. 

Congratulations to our UIL Teams!! They came in 2nd at the Argyle Invitational and we are 

expecting great results in the District Meet coming up in Princeton.  

PTO Moms treated our campus to a Potato Bar to help usher in our 5 Days of Christmas! 

It was a little delayed because of the weather, but we were able to pick right up where we 

left off. Faculty and Staff will be treated to little “gifts” each day. Donut holes on sticks 

and wassail started out the week of Celebration! Waffle Day will end the 5 Days of 

Christmas! 

We will have our campus Christmas Celebration at Mom’s on Main after school the 18th. 

We drew names and plan to purchase a toy that our secret person may have played with as 

a child. Then the toys will be donated to area children who may not get a Christmas 

otherwise. Our District Party will be on the19th at 1 pm at the Middle School.  

Lots of Class celebrations will be on the 20th. Early Release will be on the 19th and 20th. 

Christmas Holidays begin on the 21st. 

We at Monaco Elementary wish all of you a very Blessed Holiday Season! 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


